
 
Conflicts of Interest  
A. Rotary recognizes that the majority of members and leaders are engaged 
in business activities that may represent a potential conflicting interest. The 
existence of these conflicts is best dealt with by compliance with the District 
5300 Code of Policy regarding Conflicts of Interest and disclosure of any 
potential conflict of interest.   
B. If a member of a Rotary Club in District 5300 has an interest in a 
proposed transaction with District 5300 in the form of any personal financial 
interest in the transaction or in any organization involved in the transaction, 
or holds a position of trustee, director, or officer in any such organization, he 
or she must make full disclosure on the Potential Conflict of Interest 
Statement of such interest to the District Governor as soon as possible.  
C. Rotary does not seek, nor shall it accept, any preferential treatment that is 
not consistent with the terms, conditions or prices available to other 
organizations or enterprises.  
  

 


